
 

 

 

 

MALVERN P.O., ST. ELIZABETH 
Telephone: (876) 966-5161/5163    

Facsimile: (876) 966-5115 

September 3, 2020 

 

NOTICE 

ORIENTATION WEEKS - August 31 to September 11, 2020 

Recording – Meeting: Parents of Boarders; September 3, 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

As part of Hampton School's drive to have our parents/guardians and 

students be fully apprised of the efforts and arrangements of the Board of 

Management, Administration and Staff to cater to the needs of our 

students, during the COVID-19 Pandemic, the Preparatory and Orientation 

Sessions continue as scheduled (See School Calendar). 

Please find below the link and password to the Recording of the 

Boarding Parent Meeting held on Thursday, September 3, 2020. 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/share/SjMhvBhYpk753ZVSZ5NJMF3sC4-

PqOWH2CMHMQ13bGX4kMY7RxFqQSHtFRNSTMEb.XhuD5UiZLUtP58Ze  

Passcode: $M?5hVJ+ 

 

Signed:     

               Mahvell Charlton-Brown 

               Principal 

 


